Kathleen McDonald

From: WILLIAM SHEPLER <will@wshepler.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 9:55 AM

To: Kathleen McDonald

Cc: Enid Torregrosa

Subject: RE: 1319 William Public Meeting Notice

Kathleen / Enid,

After thoughtful deliberation, the owner, Paul Misch, has decided to NOT to move forward with this application. So you
can pull us from the Agenda. He wants to look at the whole site and go the Major Development route so we will present
everything at once instead of piecemeal. Thank you for your patience and support during this process.

Best Regards,

will

\WS

William Shepler & Associates Architecture LLC

Office: 305-735-3131
Cell: 305-890-6191

Fax: 305-735-6969

201 Front Street, Suite 203 Key West, FL 33040

From: Kathleen McDonald <kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 2:48 PM

To: Rick Milelli <rmilelli@meflkeys.com>; WILLIAM SHEPLER <will@wshepler.com>
Subject: 1319 William Public Meeting Notice

Good afternoon all,
Enclosed please find the public notice and posting affidavit for your project at 1319 William Street. The notice needs to

be posted on a readable area from the street no later than Friday, January 24, five days prior to the meeting. The posting
affidavit with photograph of the posted notice needs to be in our office at least three days prior to the meeting, and can



be sent electronically to my address. The meeting will take place Wednesday, January 29, starting at 5:30 at 1300 White
Street. Please send me an email confirming who will be presenting the project at the meeting.

Don’t hesitate to contact me shall you have any questions.
Best,

Kathleen McDonald, MHP
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City of Key West at

Josephine Parker City Hall

1300 White Street

Key West, Florida 33040
305.809.3975

kmcdonald @cityofkeywest-fl.gov




